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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 19, 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

Wed. 4/19  Attention sophomores:  Don’t forget to dress up in stoplight colors – red, 

yellow, and green - tomorrow. 

Wed. 4/19  Hundreds of thousands of students of all beliefs, backgrounds and orientations 

participate in the Day of Silence. Anti-LGBTQ bullying and harassment affects 

all students. Slurs are commonplace in school. The Day of Silence is an 

example of students, from elementary school to college, working together 

proactively to bring attention to the anti-LGBTQ name-calling, bullying and 

harassment experienced by LGBTQ and straight students alike. Find out how to 

participate in the lower commons during lunch. 

Fri. 4/21  Come out to our cheer tryouts starting April 24
th

 at 3:30 p.m. in the lower 

commons.  Please be sure you have picked up a tryout packet form the office 

and have a copy of your 2017-18 physical.  Come be part of our national 

award-winning cheer program.  See you on the 24
th

! 

Wed. 4/19  Attention seniors:  If you have been awarded a scholarship, apart from those we 

have announced, we want to know about it.  Come and share your great news 

with Ms. Nia in the College and Career Center. 

Fri. 4/21  The Office of the District Attorney, Orange County, is now accepting 

applications for the 18
th

 annual Summer Youth Education Conference. This is a 

week-long, intensive summer program that focuses on the criminal justice 

system.  The program is open to juniors and seniors interested in pursuing a 

career in criminal justice.  Applications are available in the College and Career 

Center and are due this Friday. 

Fri. 4/21  Attention students:  Are you interested in taking an ROP class over the 

summer?  The ROP Course Offerings for Summer 2017 are now available to 

students in the Guidance Office.  Please come at break, lunch, or after school to 

pick up the course offerings and the application. If you have any questions, see 

Mrs. Beglin in the guidance office.  Act Quickly!  The applications are due by 

May 12
th

 to Mrs. Beglin. 

Thurs. 4/20  There is a mandatory NHS meeting tomorrow at lunch in the theater.  Don’t 

forget to wear your shirts.   

Wed. 4/19  Hey, Raiders!  There is an American Cancer Society Club meeting today at 

lunch in room 405 in the math wing.  We have an upcoming fundraiser.  Don’t 

forget to bring your letters to breast cancer patients. 
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